Hoonah Dock Fund

JUNEAU The Economic
Development Administration has
approved $632,000 to pay for
construction of a public dock
and storage warehouse at Hoon-

ah, Governor William A. Egan
said.

The grant, awarded under the
federal Public Works and Eco-
nomic Development Act  of
1965, covers the entire cost of
the project, Egan said.

The facility will serve as a
terminal for containerized ship-
ments of goods to Hoonah and
nearby communities.



